hugust 28, 1944.

Mr. Cliff Rock, _
Coach of Basketball,
Denver University,
Denveyr, Colorado,

Dear Cliff:

Congratulations on your new job. I trust that you will
be happy and very successful in your work at Denver University.

It was & pleasure to help you, as I know that you will
rive vowr full energy and enthusiasm to anything that you under-
take, and this being a grand opportunity to show your work I
know it will be dors well,

Thank you for vour expressions of godd will,

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




